2014 has started off in a wonderful way. As African Christian
Schools enters it’s 60th year of serving the people of Africa
we are excited about the new horizons and opportunities to
share the love of Jesus. For the past couple of years ACSF has
been working towards completing our computer lab and
technology center on the campus of WNCC. We are optimistic
the lab will be up and running at the August lectureship and
we will we be launching new technology classes and distance
learning programs in the fall of this year.

The African Violet Dinner this year had nearly 150 people
present, but proved to be far more than just another
fundraising event. This year’s event was a reunion of workers
and servants who have ministered to the people of Nigeria
over the past 60 years. We were blessed to honor two
amazing women (Ida Palmer & Joyce Anderson), but we also
had the first child born on the field in 1954 (Pat Johnson)
present with us for the evening. Joyce and Ida are living
examples of what a lifetime of service looks like.

As part of the dinner we had 5 teenagers (all scheduied for mission trips this summer)
heiping to serve at the dinner. These two godly women, along with our speaker,
Nigerian, Edet Udofia served as a tremendous example and inspiration to these teens.
These young people are part of a new program African Christian School has implemented
in 2014 - a scholarship program to inspire and train the next generation of missionaries.
This year we will be helping several high school and coliege students in campaign efforts
all across the continent of Africa.

-
Our two most urgent needs at present are funds for student Z
scholarships (now about $250 per month) and we need to ¥
raise $1,500 to provide study Bibles to our graduates at
WNCC and NCBC. If you can help, please send your
support to ACSF, PO Box 41120, Nashville, TN 37204,




